
800 E. Northwest Highway  Des Plaines, IL 60016 

Product/Process Change Notice (PCN) 

PCN#:  LFPCN41241     Date:  March 14th, 2016 

Product Identification:  

Voltaje improvement for 520, 354 and OMNI-
BLOCK Carded  

Implementation Date for Change: 

March 31th
, 2016

Contact Information 

Name:  Aurora Contreras 

Title: Assistant Product Manager 

Phone #:  +52 (878) 782 6222 ext.  4796 

Fax#:    

E-mail:  acontreras@littelfuse.com 

Category of Change: 

  Assembly Process 

  Data Sheet 

  Technology 

  Discontinuance/Obsolescence 

  Equipment  

  Manufacturing Site 

  Raw Material 

  Testing 

  Fabrication Process 

  Other:  ______________________ 

Description of Change: 

Littelfuse Product Management would like to inform you that in order to     
improve according the market demands we are improvement the operating 
voltage rating for 520, 354 and OMNI-BLOCK Carded Series. 

There are no changes in form and fit. The operating rating is improved from     
300 V up to 600 V for the 0520 Series; certified by UL/ CSA. The voltage mark 
will be changed from “300 V” to “600 V’ on the holder’s plastic body.      

For the 0354 and OMNI-BLOCK Carded Series: There are no changes in form  
and fit. The voltage rating is improved to 600V certified by UL/CSA.    
The voltage mark will be changed from “300 V” to “600 V’ on the holder’s     
plastic body. 

Important Dates: 

  Qualification Samples Available:  3/14/2016      Last Time Buy:  

  Final Qualification Data Available:  Upon request      

  Date of Final Product Shipment:  Once the stock is depleted 

Method of Distinguishing Changed Product 

  Product Mark,   

  Date Code,   

  Other, The description on the label will be change 

Demonstrated or Anticipated Impact on Form, Fit, Function or Reliability: 

NA 

LF Qualification Plan/Results: 

Upon Request 

Customer Acknowledgement of Receipt:  Littelfuse requests you acknowledge receipt of this PCN.  In your acknowledgement, you can 

grant approval or request additional information.  Littelfuse will assume the change is acceptable if no acknowledgement is received within 15 days 

of this notice.  Lack of any additional response within 20 days of PCN issuance further constitutes acceptance of the change. 


